
 

 

 
  
   GLS / C /786-24                                              CIRCULAR                                     9th February 2024  

    SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT SURVEY 

           

Dear Parent,  

At GLS, prioritizing well-being is fundamental to our mission. Currently, we are striving to 
attain a school improvement award. Your input is invaluable in assessing our current 
offerings and identifying areas for enhancement. 

Please take a moment to complete the survey by following the link provided below: 
Click here 

Or copy and paste the following in Google/web search: 
https://app.awardplace.co.uk/stakeholder-evaluations/user-survey/65bb752725a2d 

Your participation will only require a few minutes of your time. 

Rest assured, all feedback and suggestions will be thoughtfully reviewed and utilized to 
devise a comprehensive plan for school improvements. 

We kindly request that you complete the survey on or before February 20, 2024. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander                                     آشا ألكسندر  
Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change      تغير المناخ   -الرئيس التنفيذي  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fapp.awardplace.co.uk%2Fstakeholder-evaluations%2Fuser-survey%2F65bb752725a2d&data=05%7C02%7Csaffura.a_gls%40gemsedu.com%7C59101677b2a04fb90bb008dc23123c31%7Cd2b3a7dcd57e417f90ad149b872e9aa1%7C1%7C0%7C638423808436842868%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=YnHecGVA%2Fc5fF2FPvcrtlfT6hSHJ%2B8IaVa2QK%2BtIVik%3D&reserved=0
https://app.awardplace.co.uk/stakeholder-evaluations/user-survey/65bb752725a2d

